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I strongly oppose requiring in person voting in Oregon. This would make it so many 

people cannot vote due to lack of transportation or the inability to leave work. I work 

in healthcare and we have a very high number of patients that do not have 

transportation so this would highly affect those in or below poverty level. 

Unacceptable.  

 

Gina Austin, RN, BSN 


